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A Note From Our Principal  

Our teachers have been busy planning special activities to make this summer fun and 

memorable for our students. Please keep an eye out for communications about activities 

and events. As always, we are here with any questions or concerns you may have. Please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 

  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kristen Suh 

  

Summer Camp Calendar: 

Summer camp calendar was sent to families. Please look over the calendar and plan the 

day accordingly. We will notify families of any adjustments that are made throughout 

the summer.  

 
Links 2 Home App  

We know that summer is a busy time for our families and want to communicate school 

happenings as clearly as possible to ensure that no one is left out. Please read every 

school email so that we are all on the same page. As a reminder, daily reports are sent 

via email each day, but our Links 2 Home app keeps all school communications in one 

place and is always accessible. The app also allows to you communicate absences to 

your child’s teacher, leave drop-off notes, and read teacher and administrative notes in 

detail. If you’re not a current app user, we encourage you to visit the Apple App Store or 

Google Play Store to download the app today. You will need to login with the email 

address you use for Alma. Please let us know if you have issues logging into Links 2 

Home! 

  



Vacation Reminder:  

Please let the teachers know and update management as well of any upcoming 

vacations so that we can staff accordingly through the summer. 

  

Summer Cubby Clean-ups: 

Our students love spending time outdoors and we want to make sure we take ample 

advantage of the summer weather. If your child is in the Toddler classroom and up, 

please make sure they have summer appropriate change of clothes. 

  

Love Our School? Review Us! 

In today’s connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about 

the reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, 

Google, Yelp and other online directories. We’d love more families like yours, so please 

consider spreading the word about our school. 

  

Water Play: (Toddlers- PreK2) 

We have water play days planned for our students this summer and can’t wait for your 

child to participate! Children should come to school in their swimsuit and with a towel 

and a change of dry clothes. On splash water day, please apply sunscreen to your child 

before you drop them off. Water play will be in the morning. 

 

Sunscreens will be available for all children for afternoon outdoor play time. Permission 

slips will be available for parents to sign next week. If you prefer to bring your own 

sunscreen, that would be fine as well. As always, please apply sunscreen to your child 

before you drop off every morning. Teachers will reapply sunscreen in the afternoon. 

 

  

Important Dates   

June 7th —Send in summer items for your child’s cubby (season appropriate extra 

change of clothes) 

June 7th- Summer Camp officially begins 

Every Tuesday, Kona Ice 

Every Wednesday, Water Play 

June 30th—Parent folders go home  

  

 
  

 


